
 

 

 

April 15, 2016 

 

RE: OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION FROM ODE DISTRICT/PROGRAM COMPLIANCE FINDINGS FFY 2015 (15-

16 School Year) 

Dear Superintendent: 

Thank you for your ongoing work in support of special education compliance. We realize it takes the effort of 

many people each year to complete the special education procedural compliance data for the Oregon 

Department of Education (ODE).  ODE reviews your district’s data for compliance with federal and state 

special education regulations and provides notification of findings (compliance and noncompliance).  We 

appreciate your submission of the FFY 2015 Procedural Compliance Review (PCR) data related to the Oregon 

State Performance Plan (SPP) and Annual Performance Report (APR). ODE has reviewed your submission 

and is providing this notification of findings as per Memo 09-02 from the Office of Special Education and 

Rehabilitative Services.  

Attached is a list of second year noncompliant standards from your FFY 2014 PCR submission and new 

noncompliant standards from your FFY 2015 PCR submission. Findings are based on program self- analysis, 

ODE verification, and program submission of evidence of correction. Findings are listed by standard and 

reference the relevant state or federal regulation. The text of individual standards listed in the findings can be 

reviewed in the following link:  

School Age PCR Form 

Please note:  

1) All findings for 2014-2015 (submitted February 2015) that have not been corrected are second year 
noncompliance and must be corrected as soon as possible.  

 

2) All findings for 2015-2016 (submitted February 2016) that have not been corrected will need to be 
corrected as soon as possible but no later than one year from receipt of this notice, April 14, 2017. 

 

Please contact your ODE county contact if you have questions: 

http://www.ode.state.or.us/schoolimprovement/accountability/monitoring/countycontacts.doc 

If there are no attachments with this letter, your district had no compliance issues during this current 

review. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah Drinkwater, Ph.D. 

Assistant Superintendent 

Office of Student Services 

 

Oregon Department of Education 
Kate Brown, Governor 

Office of the Deputy Superintendent 

255 Capitol St NE, Salem, OR 97310 

Voice: 503-947-5600  
Fax: 503-378-5156 

 

http://www.ode.state.or.us/schoolimprovement/accountability/monitoring/prcformsa.doc
http://www.ode.state.or.us/schoolimprovement/accountability/monitoring/countycontacts.doc


No PCR Correction found for past two years as of April 1, 2016 
  

Neah-Kah-Nie SD (2015-16) 
PCR Correction 

 


